
Tuesday, April 23rd 
 
Any 8th grade girl interested in high school Girls Cross Country, there is an information 
sheet in the main office.  Please see Mrs. Cooper if you have any questions. 
 
Students interested in becoming a PEER MENTOR or OFFICE AIDE  for the next 
school year can pick up an application in the office. They are due back to the office by 
the end of the day, tomorrow.  Please keep in mind there are limited positions for the 
next school year. You must be going into 6th, 7th, or 8th grade and turn in 
a completed application to be considered! 
 
The Chess Club meeting scheduled for tomorrow morning is cancelled due 
to ILEARN testing. 
 
Clark Dance Team tryouts will be taking place next week: 

• Monday April 29 & Wednesday May 1: 6:30-8:30 p.m. 
• Tuesday April 30: 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
• Thursday May 2: 6:00 p.m. until tryouts are completed 

The next Paws for A Cause meeting will be held next  Monday, April 30th at 
4:00.   
St. John Police Officer, Shane Adams, and his K-9 Match will be our special 
guests.  All students and staff are welcome to attend.  Come out and see Match in 
action!! 
 
Attention Parents: 
ILEARN testing will begin the week of April 22nd and go through May 17th.  To ensure 
the success of our students and the school, it is very important to have your child in 
attendance during testing sessions daily.  Most tests will be finished before lunch.  All 
students will need a pair of ear buds or headphones for the test.  AIRPODS are not 
allowed.  Outlined below is the testing schedule for April: 
 
April 24th:    6th grade Science; 5th grade Social Studies make-up tests 
 
April 25th:    6th grade Science;  Make-up tests 
 
April 26th:    6th-8th grade Math  
 
April 29th:    6th-8th grade Math 
 
April 30th:    6th-8th grade make-up tests 
 
May 1st:      6th-8th grade ELA 



 
May 2nd:    6th-8th grade ELA (Pt 1) 
 
May 3rd:     6th-8th grade ELA (Pt 2) 
 
May 6th:     6th-8th grade ELA make-up tests 
 
May 7th:     5th grade Math  
 
May 8th:     5th grade Math make-up tests 
 
May 9th:     5th Grade ELA 
 
May 10th:   5th ELA (Pt 1) 
 
May 13th:   5th ELA (Pt 2) 
 
May 14th:   5th ELA make-up tests 
 
The date for the 8th grade awards ceremony is Thursday, May 30th.  The ceremony 
begins at 1:45 p.m.; doors will open at 1:15 p.m.  The dance is that same evening from 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 
 
Box Tops News – Please Help!!   
We need your help!!!  Our Box Tops for Education collection is dwindling. We have 
only collected around $600 this school year compared to over $2,000 in past years. The 
money that we receive from the Box Tops goes directly back to our students! The 
monies allow for the administration to do those little extra items for the students, like ice 
cream treats and special events. Please consider saving your Box Tops and sending 
them into Clark! 
 
We will award Target gift cards to the top three students that bring in the most Box Tops 
for the 2018-2019 school year! Students that have already brought in since the 
beginning of the year have received credit for those box tops. If you have any questions, 
please contact Kelly Hempenius(Wojciehowski). 
 


